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                                                        12.26.19 

The West Stockbridge Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Public 
Hearing on January 9, 2020 at 7PM at the Town Hall 21 State 
Line Rd. West Stockbridge, MA.    
The applicant, Lamke Properties LLC, is seeking a Special Permit 
under Section 6.1 of the Zoning Bylaws for the construction of a 
50’x65’ garage on property located at 52 Baker St. West 
Stockbridge. This garage will be used for the storage of 
equipment used in connection with the pre-existing, non-
conforming gravel operation at the site. A Special Permit granted 
in 2012 for the construction of a 60’x80’ garage has since expired. 
The application and plans are on file at the Town Clerk’s office 
and available for review during regular business hours. Any 
person interested or wishing to be heard is invited to attend the 
hearing. 

 

C. Randolph Thunfors, Chairman 

West Stockbridge Zoning Board of Appeals 

Publication dates: 12/20/19 and 12/27/19 


